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Remembering Stan Goldsmith 
& Paul Harvey 
 
 

 
 
The PDC would like to recognize former PDC members Stan Goldsmith and Paul Harvey. 
 
Stan Goldsmith was the first Executive Director the Region 2000 Economic Development 
Council and later served on the PDC for 2 years as a Board of Supervisors representative from 
Campbell County.  Stan was a former Town Manager in Altavista. 
 
Paul Harvey was Mayor of Appomattox and served on the PDC for 9 years.  He served as Chair 
in FY 2015-2016 and during his term the PDC: 

a. Consolidated Career and Workforce services at the VEC on Odd Fellows Road and 
implemented workforce development services in local community libraries 

b. Began work on the Comprehensive Economic Development Strategy Update  
c. Started the update to the 2040 Long Range Transportation Plan 
d. Transitioned the Local Government Council to a free-standing organization with the 

dissolution of the Region 2000 Partnership. 
  


